The Lynnfield Center Water District is raising the
level of restriction on outdoor watering to the use of
a hand-held hose only.” This action is effective
immediately due to the Water Management Act
Permit conditions required by the Massachusetts
Department of Environmental Protection. These
restrictions are also necessary for the District to
maintain an adequate water supply for fire
protection and domestic use. Violations of the
restrictions are subject to a fine or fines.
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